
 

 

KS1 

Dear Year 1 and 2 Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a wonderful summer ! 

On Monday 9th September, we will be launching our new topic of 
‘What was life like back in the day?’ where we will be having a 
DISCO DAY! The children will find out how music has changed and 
will learn some different dances through the eras. We would love 
them to come to school dressed in a disco outfit. If you wish, the 
children can come dressed in a disco outfit from the past (but please 
do not buy anything especially; a current day disco outfit is great). 

It will be a brilliant day! 

KS1 Team 


